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8T. MARY'S MEDICAL CENTER

3700 Washington Avenue : Evansvile, Indens 47750 - (B812) 479-4000

October 9, 1989

De Jo Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
US NRC Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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REF: A

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

With reference to your letter of September 26, 1988 regarding the
safety inspection conducted by Ms. Evelyn Matson, the following is
submitted for your consideration:

Item 1

Violation was corrected in the presence of Ms. Evelyn Matson.
Strontium«Y0 eye agplicator was brought back by Alvin Korba, M.D.
from Southwestern Indiana Cancer Center during the inspection. In
future, no material under this license will be transferred without
proper authorization.

Item 2

Since the time of inspection on August 31, 1989, a procecure has been
initiated that prior to a shipment of spent Mo 99/T.,99m generators,
measurements will be made to assess the contamination levels on the
external surfaces of each package.

1 will be glad to provide any additional information you may need in
this regard.

Sincerely,

§ . Shajy

Saiyid M, Shah, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

cc: Mrs, Carol Kent
Sam Vowells
Todd Kranpitz OCT 12 1989
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